
2022 Capitol Conference Registration is now open!
February 28th - March 2nd, 2022 

Hyatt Regency on Capitol Hill 

Washington DC. 

(register by January 31,2022 for Early Bird registration price) 

Capitol Conference 2022 will be in person. The conference is February 28-March 2 at the Hyatt Regency on Capitol Hill in 

Washington DC. This unique and inspiring meeting has the potential to be a game-changer this year. Be a part of making 



important changes happen. Join your NAHU colleagues in our nation's capital and make a difference in the health-reform 

debate. 

 In-person attendees will have access to all on-site programs, events and sponsors, along with access to the virtual

platform.

We are also offering a virtual option if that works better for you. 

 Virtual attendees will have access to the virtual platform, programs listed with "virtual attendees" on the preliminary

agenda and all virtual sponsors.

Who is Attending Capitol Conference? 

Are you looking to see if your peers that you connected with at past meetings are attending Capitol Conference? Click here

see the list of who is attending the 2022 Capitol Conference.  

Ohio Association of Health Underwriters 

330.273.5756 

www.healthbenefitsohio.org / www.ohioahu.org 

Venue  Agenda  

Virtual Registration 

In-Person Registration 




